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The Germano Family 
Missionaries in the Dominican Republic 

September and October 2018 

Dear Praying Friends,  

 Matthew 11:29-30 says, “Take my yoke upon you, and learn of me; for I 

am meek and lowly in heart: and ye shall find rest unto your souls. For my yoke is 

easy, and my burden is light.” Praise the Lord for His yoke that is easy and the 

rest that He offers! 

 We marched headlong into the 

school year these past two months. We 

are thankful again for the opportunity to 

preach and minister to these students. 

Following a number of days sharing the 

gospel, Stephanie talked to one of her 

students after class, and he trusted in 

Christ as his Savior! Praise the Lord for 

the power of the gospel. Please continue to pray as the Lord has opened some 

doors with students in each of our classes. Recently, Tim filled in for a fellow 

missionary on a short furlough during some of his Sunday evening services, and 

he preached the thirty-ninth anniversary service for another one of the churches 

in the capitol. Praise the Lord for decisions that were made as well as for those 

who said that they accepted Christ as Savior! We are always excited to see what 

God is doing in the Dominican Republic in the ministry here as well as in other 

churches who are faithfully standing in the gap and preaching the truth of the 

gospel! We also were able to do various outreaches with a few of Stephanie ’s 

friends who came to help us with church ministries as well as trips to a local 

orphanage and to a sugarcane village in La Romana. 

 Our furlough schedule is filling in and coming together. Please pray that 

we would be able to visit all of our supporting churches as well as for open doors 

to present the work in new churches in order to prepare for our move to plant a 

church in Barahona in our second term. Pray also as we have had a number of 

issues with our car over the past few months that we would be able to sort out the 

different problems and continue using it until our furlough next May. 

        Serving Him, 

        The Germano Family 

Timothy and Stephanie Germano • Serving with World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission 
Vonage: (757) 216-9213 • germanos2dr.com • germanos2dr@gmail.com 

Praises 

Prayer Needs 

 Three years in 

the Dominican 

Republic 

 Souls saved 

 Sunday School 

growth 

 Great outreaches 

with the 

orphanage and 

sugarcane village 

 Opportunities to 

preach and help  

 Car trouble 

 Upcoming 

furlough 

 New Life Baptist 

Church 

 New Life 

Christian 

Academy 

 Resurrection 

Baptist Seminary 

 Christmas 

outreaches 


